
Communiqué 

 

Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security 

 

CROW CONTROL CAMPAIGN 2023 

 
The National Parks and Conservation Service (NPCS), operating under the aegis of 

the Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security, is undertaking a National Crow 

Control Campaign from 13 March to 21 April 2023. 

 

In light of the above, the public is kindly invited to provide information to the NPCS 

on occurrence, feeding, nesting sites and the time of sighting of crows in their 

neighbourhood for a successful crow control campaign. 

 

Officers of the NPCS may be contacted as follows: 

 

During Office hours:     464 4053, 464 4471 

 

After Office hours and week-ends: 5256 4896, 5251 2995, 5791 6406, 5256 9740, 

5789 2013 

 

Email:      npcs@govmu.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th Floor,  

Renganaden Seeneevassen Building, 

Port Louis.         07 March 2023 
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